










 tests or papers due five calendar days before finals. The students want  
 that to be changed to having no tests or papers due seven calendar days  
 before finals.  They also want the Friday before that week to be a stop  



 Academic Affairs to figure out ways of gathering data regarding the  
 interest/concerns of faculty and see how many faculty it creates  
 problems for.  Pesci said that students are the customers and that we  
 need to see how many credit hours they want to take during the summer  
 and how that plays into the mix.  Smith said that in Business  
 Administration, some students try to take eighteen hours during the  
 summer and get burned out.    
 
 Selfridge asked Ackerman if there are problems with summer school  
 scheduling in Salina.  Ackerman said that six-week sessions work well  
 there.  There are two six-week sessions there with more students  
 attending the first session.  Spears said she would make sure CAPP is  
 aware of this.   
 
 Spears asked Academic Affairs members to share the Summer School  
 Schedule Policy with their colleges and get as much input as possible  
 before work is started to revise the policy. The website for this  
 document is:   http://www.ksu.edu/facsen/policies/summer.htm 
 
VIII.   Committee Reports 
 
     A. Pesci report on General Education Council  
 Pesci reported that the General Education Council has met three times  



 supposed to help deans with planning for cuts.  It is not a hit list 
  but the information is there to integrate into budget plans.    
 
X.  Adjournment 
 Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m. 
 


